Labour Department to hold seminar on
Employment Ordinance

a€<«The Labour Department has called for registration for a seminar on
the Employment Ordinance to be held at 2.15pm on December 6 (Wednesday) at
Mei Foo Community Hall, 1/F, Mei Foo Government Complex, 33 Mei Lai Road, Mei
Foo, Sham Shui Po, Kowloon.

The main provisions of the Employment Ordinance and abolition of the
Mandatory Provident Fund offsetting arrangement will be introduced.

The seminar will be conducted in Cantonese and participation is free of
charge. Interested participants should complete the registration form, which
can be downloaded from the Labour Department's website (www.labour.gov.hk),
and return it by email by November 22 (Wednesday). The quota will be
allocated on a first-come, first-served basis. For enquiries, please call
3575 8671.
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